
 

   

 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES TOWN BOARD 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 
REGARDING PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. A OF 2018 ENTITLED “A LOCAL LAW 

EXTENDING THE COLD WAR VETERANS EXEMPTION” 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a special meeting and public hearing will be held by the 
Town of Skaneateles Town Board at 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York on 
February 22, 2018 at 10:00 AM for the purpose of hearing public comments on and 
reviewing proposed Local Law No. A of 2018.  
 
The Town Board invites submission of written and oral comments at the public hearing. 
Any resident of the Town of Skaneateles wishing to speak on the subject should attend 
the public hearing.  Copies of proposed local law are available for public review at the 
Town of Skaneateles Town Clerk’s Office during normal business hours. 
 
By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Skaneateles 
 
 
Julie A. Stenger 
Town Clerk 
Town of Skaneateles 


